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23 November 1959

MEMORANDUM a ,

TO: D. C. Sewell

SUBJ: TU-2 Fund

The purpose of this memorandum is to put on record the fact that the
subject fund is being held in the Test Division Office.

On July 24, 1959, I received from Captain M. H. Sprouse, USAF, the
sum of $201.09, the pro rata share for TU-2 of the Task Group 7.1
Officers' Sundry Fund. Based on a telephone conversation with
D. C. Sewell, this money is being held in the Test Division Office

a “ee pending a decision with respect to its final disposition.

It is recommended that the money be deposited in a bank or savings
institution.
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